
Tewksbury Piecemakers 
Newsletter 

mailing address: PO Box 617, Tewksbury, MA 01876 
MEETING September 9, 2025 

@ Tewksbury Senior Center, 175 Chandler St., Tewksbury, 

MA 01876 
                                  DOORS OPEN AT 6:30 PM 

www.tewksburypiecemakers.com 

like us on facebook 

Secretary                                 Treasurer 
Mary Arcidy                         Pam Marlow                                                                                            

mmurph49@yahoo.com                  pdtmarlow@gmail.com 
                     978-994-9440                                        508-847-6729             
  
 
 
SEPTEMBERS MEETING 
 
In September we will challenge your mind with some Quilting Trivia! It won't be as colorful or a yummy as the 
Candy Bingo but it will be fun! 
 
There will also be an Autumn Make and Take stitching project. Please bring an embroidery needle, scissors for 
cutting wool felt and reading glasses if you need them.  
 
Of course, there will be prizes for the Trivia games so put on your thinking caps. Please bring a pen or pencil 
with you too! 
 
Don't forget to bring your Show and Tell, a group favorite, for everyone to see. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone!     -- Pat Wolf and Catherine Flowers 
 
 
 

 
FROM AUGUST MEETING 
 
Thank you all for the warm reception at our August meeting for our surprise speaker. 
Maureen Coulter has been working as a breast cancer adviser for a long time. She is one of those people who 
also knows how to reach out to those in need. She has been organizing blankets for patients and shelters in 
our area, hats and mittens for children in need in Alaska and pillows for her breast cancer patients.  
I am sure there are other things she does but these are a few samples.  
She was thrilled to receive the quilts we gave. Those will be distributed to patients who are receiving 
chemotherapy in the infusion center. They will use them at the center and can bring them home and to 
treatments as needed.  
She also spoke about pillows. Specifically small pillows approximately the size of a larger eyeglass case to put 
under the chest binders post op. She also wanted a specific heart pillow. I will have templates for these at our 
September meeting. If you are inclined to make these, you can bring them to any meeting or leave them in the 
Sewing Room in a bag with my name on it. Your generosity is truly a blessing.  
Thank you all,  
Elaine Walsh 

 
 

http://www.tewksburypiecemakers.com/


     

         
 
 

 
 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY IN September 
17th, Cam Michallyszyn;  24th, Mary Renn; 25th, Pam Meroski; 28th, Elaine Fubel, Louise Kelley and  

Denise Sawyer. 
A very Happy Birthday to all of you! 

 
 
 



FOOD PANTRY 
 
Anything you would like to donate would be appreciated. The new donation box is now located in the kitchen.  
 
 
 
FALL QUILT RETREAT 
 
I have reserved the week of Oct 27th thru Oct 29th, leaving the center on the 30th, at the Franciscan Center in 
Kennebunk Maine. 
This retreat is different as it is taking place from a Monday thru Thursday. 
The rates are as follows: 
3 nights double occupancy $246.00 per person 
3 nights single occupancy $426.00 per person 
2 nights double occupancy $165.00 per person 
2 nights single occupancy $285.00 per person. 
  
There are no meals included in the package deal.  If you have any special requests, please let me know.  I will 
need a check (MADE OUT TO TEWKSBURY PIECEMAKERS) to hold your reservation.  I will need a check by 
September 30th.  The reservations are done through me not directly to the hotel.  We always have a great time 
and get a lot done. 
If you need more information I can be reached at 978-337-0760 (cell) or at mrenn@comcast.net 
  
Mary 
 
 
 
 
 
QUILTS for the NICU at Lawrence General. 
We’re still collecting 30”x36” baby quilts. Please bring them to the September meeting and I will deliver them to 
the hospital. 
Thanks, Deb Rauseo 
 

ANOTHER PROJECT FOR CHARITY                  Pattern is on last page. 
 
 
I am adding another project for you to do at home. This one is for preemie babies. Instructions are on the 
pattern. They need to be made in pairs. 
The 100% cotton flannel scent hearts are given to NICU parents to wear next to their skin, absorbing their 
scents. The hearts are taken to the NICU and placed next to the infant where they can be soothed by their 
parent's scent and aid in bonding, even when parents cannot be at the bedside. They are provided in sets of 
two to allow the hearts to be switched out as needed.  
I started tracing out the heart first onto the flannel and then sew it. Then I cut it out and turn.   Seems to be 
smoother edges that way.  And I use my walking foot.   
Hearts can be turned into Deb Rauseo for washing and arranging dispersion of hearts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AN INTERESTING DAY OUT 
 
 
 

mailto:mrenn@comcast.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MONTHLY QUILT BLOCK           Thank you Karen Ivas for keeping up with this. 



 



 



 


